
From: Jane  

Sent: Saturday, February 27, 2016 3:26 PM 
To: Carter, Sheri 

Cc: Erdman, Natalie; Parks, Timothy; dp@movin-out  
Subject: Support Movin' Out proposals for Broadway-Lake Point-Waunona 

Importance: High 

 
Dear Alder Carter, 
 
I’m writing to encourage you to reject the petition to appeal the Plan Commission’s approval of 
the Movin’ Out conditional use permit. I understand that this petition will be presented to the 
Common Council on Tuesday, March 1. I’m out of town for work and unable to appear and 
speak on behalf of the Movin’ Out project. 
 
Last week I attended the YWCA Circle of Women luncheon. Speakers emphasized in a powerful 
way the extent of Madison’s crisis in affordable housing and the ways in which unstable and 
unaffordable housing traps people in poverty. The Movin’ Out proposals help address this crisis 
and provide an expanded neighborhood center. They will be good addition to our 
neighborhood. While the center will not meet everyone’s dreams and expectations, it is a 
creative solution in the face of limited resources. 
 
I regret that I cannot appear on March 1st to convey my support in person. 
 
Thank you, 
Jane Sadusky 
5429 Esther Beach Rd 
Madison, WI 53713 
 


